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PILGRIM BAPTIST CHURCH 
665 Michigan Avenue * Buffa:lo, New York 14203 

851-4880 

Deacon James Watkins 
Chairman, Deacon Board 

REV. R. DAVID HOLLOWAY, A.fl., n.o. 
76 Blaine Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14208 
882-6399 

Bro. LeRoy Williford 
Chairman, Trustee noard 

Sis. Gwendolyn Hull 
Church Clerk 

Sis. Hattie Green 
Financial Secretary 

Bro. Joe Morrow 
President, Laymens' League 

Mr. Melvin Gray 
72 Ernst Avenue 
Buffalo, New York 14211 

Dear Mr . . Gray: 

Apr i 1 1 9, 199 0 

The Pilgrim Baptist Church will hold its 
Baptismal Services . on Sund~Yt May 6, 1990 in 
the Educational Building, 665 Michigan Avenue, 
at 10:00 a.m. 

Deacon Frank Alexander 
Church Treasurer 

Deacon Robert Staples 
General Superintendent 

Sis. Beatrice Holloway 
Director, Youth Church 

Candidates should bring with them a complete 
change of clothing (both under and outer iarments), 
two towels, and one sheet. 

Pleasb be at the Church by 9:30 a.m. so 
that· final instructions may be given. 

Sincerely, 

Gwendolyn L. Hull 
Church Clerk 
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